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Welcome to the Fall 2021 Semester! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stay connected. Stay informed. Share your stories!  

  @NiagaraCountyCommunityCollege      @niagaraccc     @niagaraccc    NiagaraCCC 

@niagaraccc 

 
Student Calendar: Keep active either on or off campus, these links take you to what’s happening at NCCC! 

https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentcalendar/ and Athletics https://ncccathletics.com/landing/index  
 

Henrietta G. Lewis Library Schedule: 
The Library not only has abundant scholarly resources, but three floors of study areas and computers with printing access.  
 
Sanborn campus hours are: 
Monday 8am-6pm; Tuesday 8am-6pm; Wednesday 8am-6pm; Thursday 8am-6pm; Friday 8am-4pm 
NFCI Library and computer lab hours are: 
Monday 9am-3pm 
Wednesday 9am-3pm 
 
Visit us for a successful semester! And you can always visit the library online here: https://libguides.niagaracc.suny.edu/welcome 
Jean Linn 
Technical Services Librarian & Archivist  
 

Parking:  
For our NFCI Friends: Two entrances at NFCI – parking ramp – 3rd floor and Front entrance on Old Falls Street.  If you are driving, 
please park in the parking ramp and remember to get your parking pass. 
 
For our Sanborn friends who will be driving, we recommend that you park in the back of campus.  Be sure to read the signs and only 

park in the student-designated areas.  

Student Life:  

https://www.facebook.com/NiagaraCountyCommunityCollege/
https://www.instagram.com/niagaraccc/
https://www.tiktok.com/@niagaraccc?
https://www.youtube.com/user/NiagaraCCC
https://twitter.com/NiagaraCCC
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentcalendar/
https://ncccathletics.com/landing/index
https://libguides.niagaracc.suny.edu/welcome
https://www.facebook.com/NiagaraCountyCommunityCollege/
https://www.instagram.com/niagaraccc/
https://www.tiktok.com/@niagaraccc
https://www.youtube.com/user/NiagaraCCC
https://twitter.com/NiagaraCCC
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/coronavirus/


 
 
Shuttle to NFCI:  Please visit this site  https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/shuttle/  for the most up-to-date schedule.  It also 

provides a new tracker so you know where the shuttle is at any given time. Masks must be worn while riding the campus shuttle. Please 
plan ahead if you are using the shuttle to get to and from classes. 
 

 

This Will Be The Best Semester Ever!  
 

 
 
Missed an issue of Weekly Wolf?  Visit this website for past issues: http://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/weeklywolf/ 

https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/shuttle/
http://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/weeklywolf/

